
MANE JEC 2001, 110 8th Street, Troy, NY 12180

October 14,2004

Marren Motorsports
49 Burtville Ave., Unit 3,A'
Derby, CT 06418

Dear Marren Motorsports,

On behalf of the Rensselaer Polytechnic Institute Formula SAE team we would like to
thank you for your invaluable contribution to the 2004 racecar. It was a thrilling year,
with sweeping design changes that incorporated cutting edge technology. With Marren
Motorsports' contribution of fuel injectors, our team was able to put new and innovative
ideas into production.

As a result of the team's hard work, dedication, sound engineering, and the commitment
of our sponsors, the 2004 car placed 18h in design out of 134 teams at competition. This
was a significant achievement for our team, having been judged by professionals from the
automotive and motor sports industries. Over the course of our surnmer campaign, we
were awarded the title ofNorth East Division Champions in the Formula SAE class at the
SCCA Solo II Championship held in Aberdeen, Maryland.

This year promises to be even more exciting for the Rensselaer Formula team. We have
adopted a new, much more aggressive timeline for design and fabrication of the racecar.
Our deadline for completion is March 31, 2005, which will provide us with valuable
testing time before the Formula SAE competition in May.

To show olr appreciation for Marren Motorsports' commitrnent to the team, we have
included a photograph of the car. Please accept this small token of gratitude for all of the
time and resources that you have committed to the project and furthering education. We
look forward to working with Marren Motorsports in the future.

Sincerely,


